Shalom,

From July 18-22, the Early
Learning Center held our week-
long summer camp with
returning students and students
who will be starting with us in

September. We started each day
with drop off on the playground.

Tammy Roberge
Director, ELC It was a HOT week, but we

managed to stay cool with cold

snacks, a water sprinkler, and water play in the
The Early Learning Center preschool reopens for

the 2022 -2023 school year on Wednesday,
September 7. We are looking forward to another

discovery table.
By mid-morning, when it got too warm to be

outside, we came in for classroom fun. The social

hall provided us with a cool venue for some gross great year at the ELC.

motor skills practice. Tammy and the ELC team, Elian, Laura, Steve, and

We want to thank the Sonatina Center for providing Amy
music, the Wentworth Senior Living Home for Email me, preschool.director@templeisraelnh.org
planning a summer Grand Pals visit, and Dinah or call 603-436-5301 Ext. 23.

Berch for being our Ice Cream Fairy!

Photos, clockwise from top right: visiting the Grand Pals at
the Wentworth Senior Living Home, indoor play, a visit from
the Ice Cream Fairy, outdoor play with the discovery table,
and kicking a ball at Prescott Park.




